Save the Date Email : Our Book Fair is Going Online! 10/11-10/24

SAVE
THE
DATE!

Dear Parents and Families,

The Scholastic Book Fair is back! While the Fair will be exclusively held online this
year, we still plan on making it a fun and joyous experience for our kids.

The Online Fair will include features like: Haviland's own online store, games for kids,
virtual store walk-throughs and more.

Remember, every dollar you spend will benefit our school directly (25% back in
rewards!).

Save these dates and view our school's Fair site:

Fair Dates: October 11 - October 24
Online Store: https:;//www.scholastic.com/bf/havilandavenueschool

We can't wait to “see” you at the Fair!

Chris Bater, Book Fair Chair, christinembater@gmail.com




